
Subject Line: November Senate Meeting

From Line:  Steve Messner, University Senate Chair

To All Voting Faculty from the University Senate

The next meeting of the University Senate will be held November 21, 2005, in the Campus 
Center Assembly Hall, at 3:30 PM.  The Senate will consider proposals relating to the following:

academic advising and mentoring;
a University-wide Honors College;
a dual degree program, MSW/MPH;
a combined program, BA in Judaic Studies/MBA;
enrollment procedures for incoming students seeking accounting or business majors;
an MA program in Industrial/Organizational Psychology;
support for the NY State College of Ceramics;
standards for Social Work Education.

The Senate will also continue the discussion of religious holidays and the academic calendar.  
Further information about activities of Senate councils and committees can be found on the 
Senate website, www.albany.edu/senate.
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